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RENESAS TOOL NEWS on October 1, 2009: 091001/tn12

Schedules of Switching
the Flash Programmer HS0008EAUF1H

to the E8a Emulator and
Discontinuing HS0008EAUF1H Modified

We notify you that the schedules of switching the flash programmer HS0008EAUF1H to the E8a
emulator and discontinuing HS0008EAUF1H have been modified.
This flash programmer is used to program flash memory on MCUs of SuperH, H8SX, H8S, and H8
families.

1. Description
   On June 1, 2009, we notified you that the flash programmer HS0008EAUF1H 
   was going to be switched to the E8a emulator. Now, the schedules of this 
   switching have been modified as described below.
   For the notification on June 1, see RENESAS TOOL NEWS Document No. 
   090601/tn5 on the Web page at:
      http://tool-support.renesas.com/eng/toolnews/090601/tn5.htm

2. Switching between the Programming Tools Involved
   The hardware and software programming tools involved will be switched 
   as follows:
    - From:
          The HS0008EAUF1H 
    - To:
          The E8a emulator and Flash Development Toolkit V.4.03 Release 02 
            or later
   On June 1, 2009, we notified you that Flash Development Toolkit V.4.04 
   Release 00 or later was to be used with the E8a after the switching. 
   Now, we change it to the Flash Development Toolkit V.4.03 Release 02,
   which was published on August 7, 2009. 
   For details, see RENESAS TOOL NEWS at 
     http://tool-support.renesas.com/eng/toolnews/090807/tn1.htm



   You can download the update program of the Flash Development Toolkit 
   V.4.03 Release 02 from:
     http://www.renesas.com/fdt_download
   The above URL is one of our global sites.

3. Schedules of Switching the Programming Tools
   As described above, the programming tools to be used have already been 
   on the market, so the schedules of switching the programming tools are 
   modified as follows:
   (1) On August 7, 2009 (at the end of September 2009, in the previous 
       news)
       Flash Development Toolkit V.4.03 Release 02 was already published, 
       and the switching of the programming tools involved was started.
   (2) At the end of September 2009 (in December 2009, in the previous news)
       The marketing of the HS0008EAUF1H was discontinued.
   (3) At the end of March 2010
       An unfixed version of Flash Development Toolkit will be published 
       (see NOTES 1 and 2).

   NOTES:
     1. Newly designed MCUs will still be added to the support line of the 
        HS0008EAUF1H and this version of Flash Development Toolkit; however,
        not be added in the later versions.
     2. After this version, no flash development toolkits will support 
        the HS0008EAUF1H; it will be removed from the list of the hardware 
        tools supported by flash development toolkits.

4. Technical Support
   Even after the marketing of the HS0008EAUF1H ends, technical inquiries 
   will be acceptable. 
   So ask us at csc@renesas.com (our contact center) by e-mail.

5. Purchasing the HS0008EAUF1H
   If you are going to purchase the HS0008EAUF1H, also ask us at 
   csc@renesas.com by e-mail on the following subject:
      Subject: "On marketing of the HS0008EAUF1H discontinued"
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